
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      
 
Flensburg, 17 November 2014 
 
Congratulations 
 
 
Dear Mr Klaus Iohannis, 
 
I wish to congratulate you with your election as President of Romania. 
 
It is a great achievement that you, as a person belonging to a minority, will be able to occupy the highest 
office available in a democracy. 
 
I remember very well the moment that you were elected as mayor of Sibiu/Hermannstadt. Already at that 
time it was a sensation. Your achievements as a mayor have been of great value to you and people certainly 
will have very high expectations of you in your new position.  
 
As a person belonging to a minority you will have the humility, which is required to lead Romania in the 
right direction towards becoming an acknowledged and respected democracy. For us, the Federal Union of 
European Nationalities (FUEN), as an international minority organisation, your election means hope that 
the interests of the minorities in Romania will be given greater attention than before.  
 
I wish you luck and much success in the major task that lies ahead! 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Hans Heinrich Hansen 
FUEN President 
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